
 

ROTONDA WEST ASSOCIATION, INC. 
ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE MEETING - MINUTES 

Wednesday September 2, 2020 

Roll Call: PRESENT:    Andy VanScyoc (Chair), Sue Superak(Zoom), Linda 

Bondeson (Zoom), Claudette Romano, Stephen Froggatt (Zoom), Sam Besase, 
Corliss Arent, Donna Stogsdill & Nick Gizzi  
 
 CALL TO ORDER:  
 The chairman called the meeting to order at 9:00 am 

Roll Call – see above.  A quorum of the committee was present. 

Sign in – Visitors: Pat Dix, Karen Harvey 

Zoom Participants:  Derrick Hedges, Virginia Ambard, Mahon, Gwen 

Grace, Dale Jensen, Bob Bondeson, Walt Vonah, Connie Smith, Bryan 

Cordell, Frank Warren, Astrid Diametia  

 Approve Minutes:   

July minutes were approved via email. 

MANAGEMENT:  Derrick Hedges 

NEW APPLICATIONS FOR COMMUNITY EVENTS 

• No Applications Received 

• There will be a Food Drive in the Parking Lot from 9 to 11 but the Community Center will 

be locked, and nobody will use the building. 

DISCUSS CANCELLATION OF HOLIDAY EVENTS 

• The Halloween event on Mark Twain was first discussed.  Much conversation on the 

pros and cons of the RWA getting involved to help the residents of Mark Twain Lane. 

• Sam stated that the RWA should issue a statement that states that the RWA will follow 

all the CDC guidelines for social distancing, limiting to small group size, etc.  The RWA 

will place 4 porta pots and trash containers but the RWA has no liability for this event. 

Sam made the motion to handle the same as last year to help the residence on Mark 

Twain Lane and Donna did the second.  Motion passed unanimously 



• Susan Superak stated that she felt the Parade, Gazebo Lighting and Boat Parade should 

not happen this year.  Venice and Punta Gorda have already cancelled their Christmas 

Parades. 

• Sue S made the motion that we cancel the Xmas Parade, Gazebo Lighting and Boat 

Parade for this year and Donna did the 2nd.  The committee voted unanimously to the 

motion. 

• Christmas Decorations are ok this year but no RWA Event at the Gazebo. No crowds.  

• There will be Christmas Lights but no ceremony, No Lighting Event.  

VISITOR INPUT 

• Karen Harvey stated that the Christmas Decorating Sub- Committee was now under the 

Board of Directors because she could not wait on the Activities Committee  Meetin in 

September since we did not meet in August. 

• Pat Dix stated that the Light Poles are on County property, however she has contacted 

the County and they stated that the HOA maintains the poles so if they wanted to 

decorate, that would be fine.  Pat to follow up with County and get it in writing.   

•  NEW BUSINESS 

• OLD BUSINESS 

  

Meeting Adjourned at 9:31am 

 NEXT MEETING: October 7, 2020 at 9:00am 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

Linda Bondeson  

RWA ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE 


